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Macular Society to hold Professional Conference in November
21 September 2017
The Macular Society is set to hold its second Professional Conference in November following a successful inaugural event in 2016.

Tickets are now available for the conference, ‘Excellence in Patient Support’, which takes place on Tuesday 28 November at Resource for London, 365 Holloway Road, London N7 6PA.
The event is open to all staff working in the eye care sector. It will focus on the latest in macular treatments, best practice, patient experience of the eye clinic, and depression and anxiety in sight loss.

Attendees will hear from a wide range of leading experts, including top ophthalmologists and researchers. There will also be a small group of exhibitors throughout the day.

Cathy Yelf, chief executive of the Macular Society, said: “We held our first Professional Conference last year. It proved extremely popular and we had lots of excellent feedback about the event.

“For 2017, we’re moving to a new venue, and we’ve got some great speakers lined up. We’re expecting the event to sell out quickly, so we’d encourage anyone who is interested in coming along to book their place as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.”
Jacqui Ide, a sensory impairment worker from Sensory Services by Sight for Surrey, was one professional who attended last year’s conference.
She said: “The conference is a great way of finding out new information. It’s also a wonderful opportunity to network with other organisations and professionals.”
The Professional Conference runs from 9.15am-5pm. Tickets are £45 each and are available from the Macular Society website, www.macularsociety.org/conference
For more information about the conference, please contact Jessica Murray, Macular Society professional liaison officer, on 01264 322 412 or email Jessica.M@macularsociety.org   
For more information on macular degeneration, call the Macular Society’s helpline on 0300 3030 111 or email help@macularsociety.org
Ends

Notes to editors:

The Macular Society is the leading charity fighting to end sight loss caused by macular disease. Every day over 200 people in the UK face the shock of a diagnosis of macular disease. This sight loss can rob people of their independence, leaving them unable to drive, read or recognise their family. We help people adapt to life with sight loss, regain their confidence and independence, and take back control of their lives. We fund the research that will one day find a cure. Our work is solely funded by your generous donations.
For more information on this press release contact Andrew Gray, assistant press and PR officer, Macular Society on 01264 326 621 or andrew.gray@macularsociety.org  

